
 
Chicago State University 

School of Nursing  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION VISIT  
BY 

ACCREDITATION COMMISSION FOR EDUCATION IN NURSING (ACEN) 
 

The CSU School of Nursing wishes to announce that it will host a site visit for continuing 
accreditation of its bachelor’s of science in nursing program by the Accreditation  

Commission for Education in Nursing  
 

You are invited to meet with the site visit team in person or virtually to share your 
comments at a meeting on March 4th at 4:00 PM. 

PLEASE RSVP if you plan to attend in person or virtually  
by February 21st to Tajmah Cooper-Pettis at:  

tcoope25@csu.edu or (773) 821-2540 
 

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted to the ACEN via email 
at 

Public-comment@acenursing.org  
OR To the ACEN office: 

 
Attn: Accreditation Services 

Accreditation  Commission for Education in Nursing  
3390 Peachtree Rd. NE, Suite 1400 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
 

All written comments should be received by ACEN by February 18, 2025 
 

For additional information, please contact: 
sgirouard@csu.edu 

Shirley Girouard, PhD, RN, FAAN 
Nursing Administrator, School of Nursing 

Associate Dean, College of Pharmacy and Health Professions 
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